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LS004. TESL Methodology (Teach English as a Second Language Methodology) [英語
教材教法]
3 credits                                         Ms. Ying-ping (Tina) Kuo 
For Juniors and above (限大三以上選修，旁聽及外系同學選課須經教師認可)
Class limit: 35   
Prerequisite: Introduction to English Linguistics (Introduction to 
Linguistics)

Course Descriptions
  TESL Methodology is a survey course to provide prospective English teachers 
an overview of both traditional 
  and innovative language teaching methods for learners of diverse learning 
background. Not only the principles    
  guiding language learning and teaching will be discussed and compared, we 
will also try to incorporate 
  techniques to be applied in the real classroom setting. As long as you 
believe that you enjoy English teaching, 
  are capable of providing 烝otivating and comprehensible language input, 
patient and enthusiastic enough to 
  find solutions for difficulties encountered in class, you may join the 
world of ET(English teachers).

The following are topics we might explore and have in-depth discussions for:
 - Theoretical & Empirical Perspectives on Language Competence
 - Traditional & Innovative Approaches/ Methods in Language Teaching
   Grammar-Translation Method; The Direct Method; The Audio-Lingual Method
   The Silent Way; The Total Physical Response Method; Suggestopedia;
   Community Language Learning; The Communicative Approach
 - Motivation & the Affective Filters; Innovative Ideas for Teaching Aids
 - Curriculum Design & Lesson Plans; Evaluation of Teaching Materials
 - Designs & Implementation of Activities for Four-skill 
(Reading/Writing/Speaking/Listening) Instruction
 - Error Correction Strategies and Techniques in Asking Questions
 - Classroom Management; Practicum
 ( * only tentative and is subject to change.)

Course Requirements and Evaluation

  Two Presentations- In groups, prepare a 30-40 minute presentation which 
demonstrates your understanding of   
  the principles and procedures on a designated teaching method. The other 
presentation requires you to discuss 
  activities to be used to teach reading, writing, speaking and listening to 
different levels of students. (40 %)
  Observation Report or Cooperative Teaching Project Each student is required 
to make at least two 
  observations at a language school where English is taught and write a five-
page report. It should be with an 
  emphasis on curriculum design with detailed description of the teaching 
process and evaluation of the 
  teaching methods, materials and activities preference.  Or you are invited 
to participate in a cooperative 
  teaching project with an elementary school. Teach at least a 45-minute 
class presenting a specific topic and 
  explain the designs and rationale of your lesson plan.  A written lesson 
plan should be submitted to replace the 
  observation report.  (20 %)

  Mid-term Exam  - Details and test format will be announced in class. (20 %)

  Readings, Quizzes & Discussions-Familiarize yourself with assigned readings 
beforehand and actively 
  participate in group discussions. Some quizzes will be given to estimate 
your learning outcome. (10 %)

  Knowledge Pump & Attendance- You are encouraged to attend speeches given by 
guest speakers or participate    
  in workshops or seminars held outside. If you are absent more than five 



times without good reasons, it is   
  considered failing this course. (10 %)

Recommended Texts
  D. L. Freeman (1986). Techniques and principles in language teaching. 
Oxford: Oxford University Press. ISBN 0- 
         19-434133-X.
  H. D.Brown (1994). Teaching by principles. An interactive approach to 
language pedagogy. Prentice Hall Regents. 
          Englewood Cliffs, N.J. ISBN 0-13-328220-1. 


